

From: [Savidge, Michael](#)
To: [Howard Levitt](#); [Michael Edwards](#); [Alexandra Picavet](#); [Steven Ortega](#); [Kevin Cochary](#); [Frank Dean](#); [Barbara Goodyear](#); [Jennifer Treutelaar](#)
Cc: [Nancy Hornor](#); [Brian Aviles](#)
Subject: Re: Dog Mgt coord mtg: Friday(5/9/14) from 10-11:15AM
Date: Tuesday, May 13, 2014 6:05:33 PM
Attachments: [14DogMgt_coordMtg516drftAgenda513.docx](#)

Hi all,

We have a few things on the agenda for Friday to make sure we wrap things up for interim action, and discuss timely issues (b)(5). Please provide me with any other items by Friday, 5/16, at 9AM that you feel need to be resolved this week.

Barbara, Nancy, Brian-please join us for just that one first item at 10AM on GMP ROD!

Thanks,

Mike

On Fri, May 9, 2014 at 9:25 AM, Savidge, Michael <michael.j.savidge@nps.gov> wrote:
Added one discussion item per request: (b)(5) (asking Michael and Barbara to lead discussion on that).

Mike

On Thu, May 8, 2014 at 12:14 PM, Savidge, Michael <michael.j.savidge@nps.gov> wrote:
To continue to insure that we are on track with the interim action, we will again include it upfront in our meeting to address critical & outstanding issues requiring resolution or common understanding.

**Please review the draft agenda, submit any changes or additions that you wish to me by Friday at 9AM, and be prepared to address those topics you are identified with herein.

Also need an oppty to review IDT follow-up, rulemaking and FOIA. Please allow for later items until 11:15.

thanks,

Mike